
Jonathan Hughes will be attending The Transatlantic Tax and Estate Planning Forum - 3rd annual

on Tuesday 17 September 2024. 

The forum brings together expert speakers to discuss insights and implications of operating in

the current environment including the anticipated changes to the Non-Dom regime in both the

US and UK. 

If you are attending and would like to connect, please reach out to Jonathan directly.  
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https://www.ogier.com/people/jonathan-hughes/

